
	
Seguin Independent School District 

School Health Advisory Council 
SHAC 

Minutes, January 27th, 2021 
	
• Welcome	and	Introductions	

	
o Mark	Dibble	called	the	meeting	to	order	5:35.		

§ In	attendance-	Amy	Alston,	Kirsten	Legore,	Jacob	Galvan,	Michele	Meehan,	Mark	Dibble,	
Ken	Heebner,	Kristin	Mueller,	Janice	Weaver,	Sarah	Anderson,	Megan	Schwartzkopt	and	
Pete	Silvius.	

	
• Update	on	on-going	projects-	

o Meeting	Minutes	for	the	November	meeting	were	approved	by	unanimous	consent.		
	

o Kirsten	Legore	provided	an	update	on	the	ongoing	efforts	and	challenges	related	to	the	district	
Covid-19	response.			

	
§ Cases	are	up	but	seem	to	have	plateau	Seguin	ISD	
§ In-house	testing	continues.		
§ Protocols	in	place	seem	to	be	working	to	limit	spread	in	most	situations	in	the	school.			

	
• Discussion	on	new	projects-	

o Sarah	Anderson-	Lead	SHARE	Teacher	with	the	South	Texas	Pregnancy	Care	Center	provided	a	
presentation	that	included	an	overview	of	their	sexual	health	curriculum	and	program	titled	
SHARE.		She	also	provided	information	about	the	recent	Health	TEKS	adoption	process.		Her	
presentation	can	be	seen	at	this	link.	

	
	

o The	remaining	SHAC	meeting	dates	for	2020-2021		
§ Mar. 24th 2021 
§ May 19th 2021 

	
	
• Meeting	adjourned	at	6:59	with	a	motion	by	Mark	and	a	2nd	by	Kenneth.			
	
	
	
	

	
		


